
 

 

 

Oude Waalsdorperweg 10, 2597 AK The Hague, The Netherlands –  Oude Waalsdorperweg 10, 2597 AK La Haye, Pays-Bas www.icc-cpi.int / asp@icc-cpi.int 

 Telephone – Téléphone +31(0)70 799 6500 / Facsimile – Télécopie +31(0)70 515 8376  

 

 
Reference: ICC-ASP/R19/OS/05 

 

 
The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties presents its compliments to Observer States, 

and with reference to its note verbale ICC-ASP/R19/S/01 of 11 January 2021, has the honour to 

request that the names of designated representatives of Observer States, and of alternates, for the 

second resumption of the nineteenth session of the Assembly to be held in New York on 8 February 

2021, be submitted well in advance of the session. This would facilitate the work of the Assembly. 

Given the measures associated with the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, only one representative 

per State will be allowed to attend the session. 

 

The communication should, preferably, contain the name of the representative of the 

Observer State, as well as the names of the alternates and advisers for the second resumption of the 

nineteenth session. 

 

Communications should be sent to the Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties, Room 

A.00.49, Oude Waalsdorperweg 10, 2597 AK, The Hague, the Netherlands. Copies may also be sent 

via fax to +31-70-515-8376 or via e-mail to asp@icc-cpi.int. As of 8 February 2021, all 

communications for the second resumption of the nineteenth session should be delivered directly to 

the Secretariat of the Assembly at the beginning of the session in New York. 

 

Additional information regarding the second resumption of the nineteenth session is available 

on the Internet website of the Court (http://www.icc-cpi.int). 

 

 

 

The Hague, 19 January 2021 
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